UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

DIVISION OF COMPLIANCE
REGION I - JUITE 818
2 PEACKHTREE STREET, NORT HWEST

ATLANTA, GECRGIA 30303

£ PHONE 404, %26.4%03

January T, 1971

J. B. Henderson, Chief, Reactor Construction Branch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION (CRYSTAL RIVER 3), LICENSE NO. CPPR-51,
DOCKET NO. 50-302

The attached report of a special announced inspection at the subject
site on December 20-21, 1971, is forwarded for information. The
inspection was made in response to a memorandum dated December T,

1971, from P. A. Morris to L. D. Low in which we were asked to con-
firm that the foundation grouting program was accomplished as described
in the application. The findings of this inspection indicate that the
grouting was satisfactorily completed as described.

N. C. Moséley
CO:II:NCM Senior Reactor Inspector
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